
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin – 4th April 2019 

Headteacher’s Message  

Our thanks go to all who have enabled us to enjoy an excellent range of Easter celebrations in school 

this week. It is always good to come together for times of celebration as a school community. 

Yesterday Year 3 and 4 presented their Easter Worship which provided a thoughtful reflection on 

Jesus’ journey to the cross. Earlier today we held our Easter Eucharist. The service, led by the Worship 

Choir, Year 6 Worship Group and Fr. Peter, was a fitting way to reflect on the message of Easter. It has 

been really good to see so many parents supporting both of these events. Last, but certainly not least, 

our thanks go to FOSS for organising yesterday’s Easter Coffee Afternoon. Good numbers of parents, 

children and friends came to enjoy the refreshments and the revealing of the Easter Egg competition 

winners. As always, a good amount of money was raised for school funds which will benefit all of the 

children. 

I wish you all a joyful Easter and look forward to seeing you on our return to school on Tuesday 23rd 

April.  

Best wishes 
 
Mr Tait 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Thursday 4th April – School closes for Easter 
Tuesday 23rd April – School re-opens 
Tuesday 30th April – Y5 Geography Field Trip (Durham) 
Tuesday 21st May – Y4 Cathedral Pilgrimage 
Thursday 23rd May – Whole School Deerness Gymnastics Day 
 
For a full list of school holiday dates please see the school website.  

St Mary’s Church Notice - Shincliffe Village Easter Trail- Sunday 21st April  

In support of the Shincliffe Village Playpark community project and to celebrate Easter, please come 
along to our Easter trail and enjoy some refreshments from 11am which will follow on from the normal 
Easter Service at St Mary’s Church.  Current proposals for the new village playpark will be on display 
in the church hall where we can answer any queries you may have regarding this.  Hope to see you 
there! 

If you would like to receive a copy of the Weekly Bulletin by e-mail please e-mail the school. 
Shincliffece@durhamlearning.net 

The Weekly Bulletins from previous weeks can be found in the parents’ section of the website. 
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